
 February 1, 2017 

A message from PORTER RANCH SCHOOL 

Meeting tonight and February Events 

Good evening PRCS Families!  Our Spring fund raiser is coming up soon!  The 4th 

Annual PRCS golf tournament will be on March 30th.  All proceeds go to support 

student technology!  So bring out a team or meet some great PRCS folks and enjoy 

a day of golf and then an evening of 80's fun.  Register now by using the link on 

our web site! 

Tonight is our informational building meeting at 6:00 in the MPR.  Come and here 

about the plans for the expansion of PRCS.  

This Friday at 8:30 in the morning is Coffee with the Principal in the MPR.  

The PTA is  hosting a Father and Daughter dance  on February 10th. 

Finally, the primary academy and the PTA are having a literacy week the last week 

in February!  Look for more information to come. 

 


